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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org
Home Page: www.naesb.org


August 11, 2006

Via email and posting
TO:
NAESB Executive Committee (EC) Members, Triage Subcommittee Members
FROM: 
Rae McQuade, President
cc:
Mike Wells, Micki Schmitz, Christopher Burden, EC Alternates
RE:
NAESB Triage Actions Taken on R06010, R06011, R06012 – Results
Dear Triage Committee and EC members,
Three requests were triaged as follows: 
For R06010 –submitted by Mike Wells (mike@wecc.biz) on behalf of WECC:

This request is (1) found within scope;(2) to be assigned to the Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ);  and since this is modification to existing WEQ Business Practices for time-error correction (WEQ BPS-006 table for the West), it should be assigned to the WEQ Business Practices Subcommittee.  It should be handled expeditiously by the WEQ BPS as it is part of an ongoing order on rehearing (RM05-5-000).

For R06011 - submitted by Micki Schmitz (micki.schmitz@nngco.com) on behalf of Northern Natural Gas:

This request is (1) found within scope; (2) to be assigned to the Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ);and (3) because it is a request solely to add validation codes in the Nomination Quick Response (already a WGQ standard), it is assigned to the WGQ Information Requirements Subcommittee (WGQ IR). There was nothing in the request indicating that it should be assigned a high priority, therefore, it should be addressed in the normal course of business of the WGQ IR. 

For R06012 - submitted by Christopher Burden (christopher.burden@williams.com) on behalf of Williams Gas Pipeline:

This request is (1) found within scope; (2) to be assigned to the Wholesale Gas Quadrant (WGQ);and (3) because it is a request solely to add code values for the data element Transaction Type in the Scheduled Quantity and Transportation/Sales Invoice data sets (already WGQ standards), it is assigned to the WGQ Information Requirements Subcommittee (WGQ IR).  There was nothing in the request indicating that it should be assigned a high priority, therefore, it should be addressed in the normal course of business of the WGQ IR.

The recommended dispositions for the requests and the requests themselves were forwarded to the Triage Subcommittee and the EC members on August 3.  There were no dissenting comments received.  As such, the requests are considered in scope and assigned as noted above. 
Thanks, Rae
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